
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
August 24, 2018 
 
 

Mr. Kent Adamson 
President 
QAI Ltd. 
3980 North Fraser Way 
Burnaby, BC 
CANADA V5J 5K5 
 
Dear Mr. Adamson: 
 
Our office is in receipt of the documentation you submitted regarding the Conditions & Criteria 
for RV Industry Association Recognition of Third Party Listing Agencies.  
 
This letter serves to notify you that RV Industry Association has found your documents to be in 
compliance with the Conditions and Criteria. Your agency will be placed on RVIA's revised 
recognized list as of September 1, 2018 and continuing for a period of three years. 
 
If you should have any questions, please call me at 1-800-336-0154 ext. 336. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Kent Perkins 
Senior Director, Standards 
 
cc: Jack Cole, Chairman, Standards Steering Committee 

Bruce A. Hopkins, Vice President, Standards & Education 
Bob Schmitt, RV Industry Association, Assistant General Counsel 

 

 


